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As a resident of Oregon. I support ODFW work but don’t feel a lodging tax increase is 

appropriate. TILLAMOOK county is already proposing a 5% increase and another 1% 

would kill our industry. I am a lodging provider and all these taxes on visitors adds up. 

Our revenue is down with inflation overall. The first thing people cut is vacations so if 

all these taxes pass, it will crush our industry which is one of the largest industries on 

the Oregon coast. 


